



SUMMER 2020 CAMPAIGN

CAN YOUR CHURCH BUILD A CHURCH? HALF A CHURCH? JUST \$7,500 CAN BUILD A CHURCH IN AFRICAL

National Royal Rangers and the national BGMC department are challenging every Ranger boy and leader across the nation to earn \$100, \$300, or \$500 for Master's Toolbox this summer to help our missionaries provide roofs for churches all over Africa.

Download free posters and print one for each boy and leader. The posters are made for three goals: \$100, \$300, and \$500. You can find them here: http://s1.ag.org/raisetheroof

We also have dated commemorative coins for every boy or leader who earns \$100, \$300 or \$500. If they raise \$300, they will receive the first two coins. If they raise \$500, they get all three coins.















Email Rangers@ag.org and let the national Rangers office know by September 15 how many coins you need. The coins will be sent out once they arrive in late October.

Challenge your boys to raise funds by:

- Collecting items from neighbors to have a neighborhood garage sale with all proceeds going to missions.
 (Get help from parents for this.)
- Selling ice cold soda somewhere.
- Doing chores for relatives and friends.
- Going on Facebook and asking people for funds to help build a church.

Let's all help our boys do something incredible.

National Royal Rangers Director Karl Fleig National BGMC Director David Boyd



